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We please to announce that the construction 

work for our TNB Substation is progressing as 

planned.
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"TNB SUBSTATION FOR 
SENARONG FARM"

Despite the effect of Covid-19 resulting in 

softer demand and lower pricing, our 

financial remains strong, we are looking 

at a better quarter in Q4 as we 

approach  the festivities.

"A word from our 
Chief Finance 
Officer " - ALAN LOH
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"SUBSCRIPTION AGREEMENT ARE READY "
We've received our stamped subscription agreements for investors and we are in the midst of 
delivering to our FDI investors all across Malaysia.




The enforcement of MCO potentially inflicts severe consequences on the domestic demand of 
fish and seafood as a result of food service closure, halt in tourism and change in consumer 
purchasing pattern. 



However, FDI's demand remains strong as our distributors are able to secure large orders 
from both Korea and Taiwan.

"POTENTIAL IMPLICATIONS OF COVID-19 
PANDEMIC ON MALYASIA'S AQUACULTURE 
SECTOR"
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With the festive season just around the corner , FDI 
marketing team is planning to roll out our hamper 
styled prawns , stay tuned!

UPCOMING MOVE BY FDI....
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STAY TUNE FOR THE DESIGN


